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Vape Pens & Teens 
This event is geared for community members to 
receive a clearer understanding of the current 
public health concerns regarding the dramatic 
rise of adolescent use of e-cigarettes/vape pens.  
This workshop will review current trends, polices, 
prevention strategies and resources available for 
parents and other adults.   

Thursday, February 21, 2019 6:30 to 8 p.m. 
(Refreshments will be provided at 6 p.m.) 

Freedom High School Multi-Purpose Room 


